
 
 

Nominee Bio Questions 
 
 

1. Name & credentials:  

Erin Seprish, MBA, RDN, LD 

 

2. Current residence (city/town, state):  

Charleston, SC 

 

3. Education:  

Medical University of South Carolina, Charleston, SC │ 2019 

▪ Dietetic Internship 
Charleston Southern University, Charleston, SC │ 2016     

▪ Master of Business Administration – Leadership 
Winthrop University, Rock Hill, SC │ 2013 

▪ Bachelor of Science – Human Nutrition  
 

4. Present position:  

• SCAND Webinar/Continuing Education Chair 

 

5. Previous positions:  

• SCAND President │ 2023 – 2024 

• SCAND Public Relations/Media Chair │ 2021 – 2022 

• CTDA President │ 2020-2021 
 

6. Professional activities (current):  

• South Carolina Academy of Nutrition & Dietetics board member, mentor 

• Charleston Trident Dietetic Association member 

• AND Management in Food and Nutrition Systems Dietetic Practice Group member 

• AND Nutrition Informatics Dietetic Practice Group member 

 

7. Honors and awards:  

• Recognized Young Dietitian of the Year, Charleston Trident Dietetic Association │ 
2020 

 

8. Certifications:  

• Registered Dietitian/Nutritionist with Commission on Dietetic Registration 
(#86155067) 



 
 

Nominee Bio Questions 
 
 

• Licensed Dietitian with South Carolina Panel for Dietetics (#2003) 

• Lean Six Sigma for Services Green Belt Certification │ 2024 – Present 

• Lean Six Sigma for Services Yellow Belt Certification │ 2022 – Present 
 

9. Publications:  

n/a 

 

10. Statement of purpose:  

My purpose for pursuing the Affiliate Delegate position is to represent the South 

Carolina RDs, DTRS, dietetic interns, and dietetic students and make our members’ voice 

heard on the national level. After serving as SCAND President and making membership 

my priority, this is my next foreseeable step in helping make an impact on our 

profession.  I would use this position to give our state members an active participation 

in the decisions the Academy makes.  I would also keep the membership informed on 

what topics are being discussed, what helpful feedback they can provide, etc. Thank you 

for this opportunity! 

 

 


